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Covid risk remains as Kenyan 

schools open up 
 

  

 

Our former street boys have commenced a phased return to the Sunshine 

Centre. They each wear a face mask as they return to school for the first time 

since March.   

 



 

 

 

 

Colleges have started to re-open too. Grace Mutiso, one of the girls we cared 

for at Tumaini (above left), has resumed her Early Childhood Development and 

Education course. Former street boy Paul Gushu (above right) has reported 

back to Kenya Industrial Training Institute to continue his automotive 

engineering course.  

 

 

 

 



 

Former street boy John Wainaina (above left) arrives at Meru University to start 

his Diploma in Horticulture, while Eric Chege is resuming his degree in 

economics and statistics at South Eastern University.  

 

 

Enhanced safety measures reduce Covid risk  

 

  

 

We are providing face masks, improved hand washing facilities and spray 

sanitizers to keep the young people healthy as our projects try to resume 

normal operations.    

 

 

As our projects start to return to normal, we are investing in Covid 

hygiene measures. 

At the same time, we also need to continue providing aid packs to 

disadvantaged families (£30 buys flour, beans maize, cooking and soap 

for a whole family). 

 

Donate now  

 

https://footstepsinternational.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2146a7d0acecb43d57955bce4&id=77f7a886d8&e=1292222246


  

 

While former street boy James Kabono is waiting to be called back to the 

Sunshine Centre, we are continuing to provide him and his family with a 

monthly emergency aid pack containing essential food and hygiene products.  

 

 

 

Go M.A.D this Christmas 

Give a gift that Makes A Difference  

 

 

 

To Make A Difference this Christmas, 

why not give a MAD gift? 

 

We have a new range of specially 

designed gift cards your family and 

friends will enjoy, knowing that your gift 

has helped a disadvantaged youngster 

in Kenya. 



 

 

   
 

Preview MAD Cards  

 

 

 

Last week we posted our newsletter to thank 

our supporters for all the help they have 

given, and to show them what we have been 

able to achieve together over the past four 

months. 

 

There is a copy of this newsletter available in pdf 

format on our website if you missed it.  

 

 

Thank you for the amazing, generous support you have given during this 

hugely challenging year.  

 

Have a wonderful Christmas, stay safe, and, if you pray, please remember the 

children we support and the staff who put their lives on the line to give them the 

love, care and education they lack.  
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Martin and Mary Print 

Co-founders, Footsteps International  
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